
Copy

2 3 FEB 1982r
1

CABINET OFFICE

A   S38
3/45/(5-z

Copenhagen, February 19th, 1982

FILING INSTRUCTIONS
3 //a , ; ) /-2,//t2

Dear Prime Minister Margaret Thatcher, FILE No. WIII • ••  ..••••• •  •

I have received a letter from Federal Chancellor
Helmut Schmidt in which he presents an account of the
latest initiatives in the Federal Republic's economic
policy. In Denmark, too, the Government has given
serious attention to the question of increased
economic activity in Europe with the aim of combating
unemployment. We are keenly aware that all the EC
Governments are giving high priority to this question
and I have therefore answered Mr. Helmut Schmidt's
letter by the letter of which a copy is enclosed.

As will be seen from my letter, it would be of great
interest to the Danish Government if the next meeting
of the European Council could be devoted entirely to
this topic. In my view it would be extremely
important if we could agree on some assessments that
could lead to increased economic activity. It is
essential that the efforts to this end of all the ten
Member States be coordinated because they would then
have greater effect.

Sincerely yours,

signed Anker Jorgensen

Encl.

The Right Honourable Margaret Thatcher
Prime Minister of the United Kingdom


